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CIRCULAR 

DAVPS/AV-IV/CIR/23-24/12                                Date: 11.8.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Warm greetings! 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about some upcoming events 

and activities at our school that your child will be participating in. Please take note of the following 

important details: 

Bagless Day: We are pleased to announce a Bagless Day on 12.8.2023, during which students will 

be engaged in a variety of interactive and hands-on activities to promote creativity, teamwork, and 

learning outside the classroom. 

Independence Day Celebrations: Join us in celebrating the 76th Independence Day of our great 

nation on August 15th. The school will be organizing a flag-hoisting ceremony, cultural 

performances, and patriotic presentations by students 

Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat Activities: As part of our commitment to promoting cultural 

diversity and unity, we will be conducting various Ek Bharat Shrestha Bharat activities throughout 

the month. Students will have the opportunity to learn about and appreciate the culture, traditions, 

and history of different states of India. 

DAVMUN Day: Our students' intellectual skills will be put to the test on DavMun Day as they 

participate in a Model United Nations simulation. This event encourages critical thinking, 

diplomacy, and public speaking. 

Librarian Day - We will celebrate the birthday of our esteemed librarian, Dr S. R. Rangathan, 

who is known as the father of library science with special activities and a tribute to his 

contributions to the world of literature and education. 

Quiz competition -A challenging and exciting quiz competition will be organized for students, 

allowing them to showcase their knowledge across various subjects and topics. 

We kindly request your support and encouragement in ensuring that your child participates actively 

in these events.  

Your involvement and enthusiasm contribute to the success of our school's initiatives. 

Please stay tuned for further communication regarding specific dates, timings, and any additional 

requirements for each event. We look forward to your continued cooperation and participation. 

Please note that 12 August 2023 (second Saturday) will be a working day in lieu 14 August 

2023 (Monday) will be a holiday.  

Saturday is working for class I to X (Attendance is mandatory) and it’s a holiday for Pre-

School, Pre-Primary, Class XI and XII.  

Thank you for being a valuable part of our school community. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Ms. Kusum Bhardwaj 

Principal 
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